
 

PAWAR PUBLIC SCHOOL, HADAPSAR, PUNE. 

Notice for parents 

Preprimary Section                                                                                                   13
th

 December, 2017 

Ref:  Sch/Academics/36/2017-18 

Dear parents, 

Please note that, the Christmas party will be held on the last working day that is Thursday, 21
st
 December 

2017 for the preprimary section. Children can come in coloured dress for the party. The school will reopen on 

Tuesday, 2
nd

 January, 2018. Attendance is mandatory.  

 

 

Coordinator                                                         Principal 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 


